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Mexico City, October 2, 2012. 
 
 
The Global Compact 
United Nations 
 
 
 
 
Request to extend the deadline to present our COP  
 
 
 
 
 
Please accept our request for an extension to present the law firm’s 2012 
COP. 
 
There are some final ideas we want to include in our Communication, since 
we recently attended a meeting where this was discussed and there are a 
few changes we want to make. 
 
We are looking forward to your response so we may continue participating 
in this this effort to make the world a better place. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lic. Tomás H. Natividad Sánchez  
Director Partner 
 
 


